REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
RFP No. PCGAG-2021-50

For the Agana PCG Official Residence Repair and Renovation Project

The Consulate General of the Philippines in Agana, through its Bids and Awards Committee
(PCGAG-BAC), invites interested and competent parties in Guam to submit proposals for the
2021 Agana PCG Official Residence Repair and Renovation Project under this RFP No.
PCGAG-2021-50, with project components:

e Lot1 - Official Residence Repair and Renovation Works with Approved Budget of
the Contract (ABC) range of US$ 70,000.00 to US$ 155,000.00; and
e Lot2 - Sewerline Extension with ABC range of US$ 35,000.00 to US$ 75,000.00.

RFP No. PCGAG-2021-50 will be made available from 15 October 2021 through 12:00
noon of 20 October 2021. All interested persons or firms may request copies of the RFP
and the Terms of Reference from PCGAG BAC Secretariat of the Consulate General,
through Ms. Rosemarie S. Ramos-Blaser/Ms. Mayette Casaysayan via email address
bacgroup2016@gmail.com, enclosing a copy of their latest Guam Business/Contractor’s
Licence.

For clarifications, PCGAG-BAC and the duly-designated Project Highly Technical
Consultants (HTC) will be available for consultations and a site visit at 119 Julie Court,
Jonestown, Tamuning on Saturday, 16 October 2021 at the following time slots:

9:30 a.m. 10:30 a.m. 1:30 p.m. 2:30 p.m.

Only two (2) representatives per proponent will be entertained for the site visit.

Deadline for the submission of proposals is by 12:00 NN on 20 October 2021. The required
Technical and Financial Proposal must be received by the PCGAG-BAZYy email or physical

Noted by:

CONSZGENERAL PATRICK JOHN U. HILADO
Head of Procuring Entity



